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Date Event 

Friday, 21st October P and C Meeting 9am.  

Thursday Friday 27th & 28th October  Boomi Small Schools Camp 

Wednesday 2nd November School Photos from 9am  

 Friday 11th November Remembrance Day Ceremony 10:30am   

Thursday 17th November Principal’s Conference Felicity at Moree  

 Friday 2 December  End of Year Awards Assembly- 11am  

5th-9th December  Swimming lessons Goondiwindi Pool 

From the Principal’s Desk 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to Term 4. I hope you had an enjoyable break with your children over the 
holidays. This term has had a busy start and it will more than likely continue to be busy until 
the end.  

Thankyou to parents who have returned their notes for the Boomi Small School’s Camp in 
Week 3.  

If you could complete the school survey online before Wednesday 13th October it would be 
greatly appreciated. The address is http://nsw.telthemfromme.com/tull4225  it takes 
approximately 15 minutes.  

Please find attached the agenda for the P and C meeting on next Friday 21st October. If you 
could complete your items for the agenda and return to the school before Thursday it would be 
greatly appreciated.  

Enjoy your weekend .   

Regards 

Felicity Quinlan 

Principal  
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 Tulloona P and C Meeting 

Friday 14th October, 2016 

At 9:00am 

 

Items for agenda: 

 

   

   

   

   

   

 

 

 

 

Please return to the school before Thursday 

13th October.  


